
“Show Me The Money!”
The Los Angeles CPCU Society Chapter Invites You 

To A Special Event:

Tour and Reception at the
Federal Reserve Bank, Los Angeles Branch

Tuesday, April 5 2016
Join us for a behind-the-scenes tour, where we will view the Currency 

Processing operation areas, learn about the purpose and function of the 
Federal Reserve, and have a chance to examine the interactive lobby 

exhibits and historical currency collection. Reception follows.

Address: 950 S. Grand Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90015. 
Parking information will be provided upon confirmation

of your reservation.

Time: Tour is at 5:00; Reception is at 6:30. For the
tour, please arrive between 4:30 and  4:45 to 

clear security. Tour begins promptly at 5:00 and
there is no late admittance. For the reception only,

please arrive by 6:15 to clear security.

Cost: $45 for CPCU Members with paid-up dues for 
2016; $50 for all others. The reception includes a 

selection of hors d’oeuvres, wine and beer.

RSVP: Please let us know if you’ll be attending the tour 
and reception, or reception only. Tour slots are limited 

so please RSVP promptly. Those of you joining us for the 
reception only will still have a chance to enjoy the lobby 

exhibits. This is a pre-paid event, so please state your 
payment preference (credit card, check) with your RSVP 

via e-mail to: losangelescpcu@gmail.com

RSVPs MUST BE RECEIVED BY 
MARCH 18 – NO EXCEPTIONS

PLEASE REVIEW SECURITY PROTOCOLS ON 
FOLLOWING PAGE. THIS IS A FEDERAL FACILITY 

AND PROTOCOLS WILL BE ENFORCED

mailto:losangelescpcu@gmail.com


“Show Me The Money!”
Tour and Reception at the

Federal Reserve Bank, Los Angeles Branch
Tuesday, April 5 2016

Security Protocols
Please Review Carefully

Address: 950 S Grand Ave, 
Los Angeles, CA 90015

Time: Tour is at 5:00; Reception is at 6:30. 
For the tour, please arrive between 4:30 and  4:45 to clear 
security. Tour begins promptly at 5:00 and there is no late 
admittance. For the reception only, please arrive by 6:15 to 
clear security. 

Security Protocols: You must pre-register for tour and/or 
reception by March 18th; visitors will not be admitted
unless their names appear on the group list submitted by 
their group. 

Please note:
*Each member of our group must provide government-
issued photo identification (e.g. passport, driver's license, or 
state-issued identification card) that matches their name as 
it appears on the list.
*Cameras, cell phones and any type of recording devices are 
not allowed in the facilities.  Such items will be held in a 
secure location during the tour.  Items such as hats, jackets 
and objects that could be used as weapons will also be held 
in a secure location during the tour.  
*The tour will immediately end if a cell phone or recording 
device is snuck onto a tour. 


